
Email address is now oamarubridgeclub@gmail.com 
 

  
 
Member Safety 
You will know about the recent incident at the clubrooms.  This of course has focussed on safety for 
members coming to and from the club.   
 
We suggest that if possible you walk with someone to and from your car. 
 
Change of Email Address 
Spark has started charging for email accounts and we have therefore decided to switch to a free gmail 
account.  Please note our email address is now oamarubridgeclub@gmail.com 
 
We will retain the old email address for a few months while the full transition takes place but would 
appreciate your changing the address in your phones, tablets, computers now. 

 
Oamaru Fundraising Tournament - 26 May 
This is being run by the North Otago Womens Lions. 
 
Play starts at 1pm, cost $30 - put your names up on the board if you want to come. 
 
Mid South Island Interclub Teams Competition - 7 July 
The closing date for expressing interest in being selected to represent the Club at this competition is 17 
May 2024.  If you are interested put your name up on the board. 
 
Housekeeping 

 The perennial please be seated 10 minutes before play.  If you are held up phone your partner 
so we know for certain whether you are coming or not 

 Check before a session as to whether or not your partner is coming 
 
 
 
Regards 
Alison  
Secretary 


